
From: Bailey, Tony W <Tony.Bailey@ncdoi.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 10:11 AM 

To: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wakegov.com> 

Cc: Ward, Vernon <Vernon.Ward@ncdoi.gov> 

Subject: RE: [External] Southern Region Realignment 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Darrell 

Vernon and myself have reviewed the maps for the South region realignment and we do not see an issue with 

these. You may move forward with getting these approved with the county commissioners. 

Please have Marvin send me the shapefiles for these changes so as I can forward them to ISO once approved at the 

commissioners meeting. 

I will also need a copy of the minutes of approval from the commissioners meeting when this is done. 

Thank you. 

Tony Bailey 
Ratings/Inspections Specialist 
Ratings/Governmental Services 




